
Chailey Parish Council 

Notice of the conclusion of the audit and the right to inspect the Annual 
Governance and Accountability Return for the year ended 31 March 2018 

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (S.I. 2015/234) 

 

The audit of the accounts for Chailey Parish Council for the year ended 31 March 2018 has been 
concluded and the accounts have been published. 

Copies of the Annual Governance Statement, the Accounting Statements and the External Auditor’s 
Report and Certificate are displayed on the Parish Council’s principal noticeboards at the shop in 
South Chailey and opposite the King’s Head in North Chailey. A copy of the complete Annual 
Governance and Accountability Return can be found on the Council’s website at chailey.org. 

The Annual Governance and Accountability Return is available for inspection by any local 
government elector for the area of Chailey Parish Council on application to the Clerk at the Parish 
Office, The Reading Room, Chailey Green, Chailey BN8 4DA. The Parish Office is usually open 
between the hours of 10.00am and noon on weekday mornings but it is advisable to check in 
advance by telephoning or sending an email to the Clerk. Copies of the Annual Governance and 
Accountability Return will be provided to any person on application to the Clerk and on payment of 
50 pence per copy. 

 

Stephen Treharne 

Stephen Treharne 
Clerk to the Council 

01825 722388 

chaileypc@btconnect.com 

 

19th September 2018 
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